
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 2nd December 2022 

RE: Xmas Events at HSAEL – Letter to Parents 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am very pleased to share with you the Xmas events we have planned for your child at Harris Science Academy 
East London (HSAEL).  We hope all pupils will enjoy the activities and take part in the spirit of Christmas at the 
end of our first term as part of the Harris Federation.  This is a special time of year where all pupils and staff 
hope to share the values of giving and sharing in the joy of the season. 

I know that Mr McPherson and his team are planning a fabulous Christmas concert for next week next 
Thursday (8th December).  Please read his separate, attached letter.  Those that have attended in previous 
years will know you are in for a treat.  Please join us to sing and celebrate with our talented musicians. 

Key End of Term Information and Events 

 Week commencing Monday 5th December: ParentPay biometric registration (or PIN issuing if 
preferred)  

 Wednesday 7th December: End of Year 13 mock exams  
 Thursday 8th December: Christmas concert, doors open at 6.00pm at Clock Mill. Concert starts at 

6.30pm and ends by 8.30pm 
 Friday 9th December: Festive Jumper Day (uniform not required). Pupils to bring in £1 for Save The 

Children charity. Christmas lunch for pupils and staff.  
 Friday 9th December: Year 11 mock results day at Lock Keepers  
 Friday 16th December: School panto, last day of term, pupils dismissed at: 

o Year 7: 1pm  
o Year 8: 1pm  
o Year 9: 1pm  
o Year 10: 1.30pm  
o Year 11: 1.30pm  
o Year 12: 1.00pm  
o Year 13: 1.00pm  

 Friday 16th December: Staff Christmas celebration after pupil dismissal. School closed for Christmas 
and New Year for pupils until January 4th 2023. Last day of cash payment in the kitchen. 

I shall be sharing some of the school’s achievements in my annual Xmas newsletter in the last week of term.  
Until then, we hope your child has a wonderful end of term. 

Best wishes, 

 

Mark Taylor 

Principal 


